PTC Meeting

2013-09-10

Meeting commenced: 2:37 pm

Board Attendees: Christine Clark (President), Kim Gode (VP), Gayle Streng (Treasurer), Amber Fawson (Secretary), Heidi Brink (Parliamentarian)

Business

1. Budget Report (Gayle Streng)

a. New Check Request Form reviewed

b. New Disbursement Request Form reviewed

i. The PTC board need be notified of expenditures exceeding $500
ii. Teacher approval required for classroom fund use
iii. Committee heads will approve expenditures for their event
c. Hard copy of budget will be delivered to Mrs. Sloan

d. Playground budget

i. Chris Angel (grounds) is making preparations

ii. Gaga pit is being prepped by Santos Ramos

2. Upcoming Events

a. Jogathon :: November 1

Chaired by Deirdre Stow and Sheri Nimtz

i. We need to initiate new incentives for motivating upper grades
1. Provide a picture of the playground we are earning money for (for all students to use while collecting pledges)
2. Offer class prizes according to highest number of pledges collected that are $5 or more (instead of most funds brought in)
3. Approach teachers about offering students citizenship points for participation, and about discussing in the classroom the citizenship role students play as jogathon participants
b. Winter Festival :: December 6 (Amy Griffin)
1. Student stores were a big success and will be repeated

a. Crafts will take backstage to student stores

b. Students will be coached on their ideas and parents will be informed and educated in advance to help make each store a better success and experience for the student

2. Bookfair kick off will be the same day

c. Carnival :: October 11
 Chaired by Eva Winger
i. New date

ii. Preparations are on track

iii. As a side note, LBCS has been asked to be a part of Del Oro homecoming this year by preparing a float for the parade. Leadership and Mrs. Dietz will head this up with Mrs. Fee as the liason.

d. Teacher Appreciation :: (Andrea Olson)
i. Teacher lunchons will continue this year

1. Luncheons are a positive part of our school culture and a nice boost for the teachers and staff

2. Luncheons will be held once a month, which should be a comfortable number without worrying about parent burnout, parents also are welcome to donate funds in place of menu items if they prefer (room moms will receive this tip)

3. Classrooms which are not given a specific assigned luncheon date can assist other classes who need help with luncheons throught the year

e. Chairs Needed


i. Halloween Family Movie Night (October 25)

ii. Book Fair

3. Teacher Representative Report (Becca Lucas)
i. Teachers will apprciate being able to give their students a photo of the specific purpose for Jogathon funds (playground)

ii. The Carnival usually does not add too much of a burden on teachers, classroom carnival reps are doing their job 
4. PTC meeting awareness and business

a. Christine proposed we advertise with a sign at morning drop off the day of PTC meeting

b. Gayle proposed sending out the normal alerts via newsletter plus an additional PTC flier to communicate to parents PTC news and needs. Heidi will prepare.

c. An electronic option for the directory would be helpful

d. Additional forms have been or will be added to PTC website (registration, etc.)

Meeting adjourned: 3:15 pm
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